
 

 

 

NODA Transit Authority 
 

NOTICE 
OF 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Board and 
to the general public that the regular scheduled board 

meeting of the NODA Transit Authority (NTA) scheduled 
for August 25, 2022 has been cancelled.  

 
The next regular scheduled board meeting is scheduled 

for November 17, 2022 at 2:00 PM. 
 
 
 
 

For any questions, please contact Jennifer Firgard at 580.599.0358. 


